
 

Orchard Weekly Bulletin 2nd July 2018 
Last week was full of 4 super sport’s days! It was wonderful to see all of the children take part 

in the different races and the school field was full of cheering spectators! A great atmosphere 

for all! Many thanks to the families that loaned gazebos and helped to set them up and take 

them down. Congratulations to plum house 

who won the KS2 sports day and pear 

house who won the KS1 sports day. 
Attendance Challenge    

Position Class Attendance 

1st  Miss Gullett 97.6 

2nd  Mrs Austin 97.0 

3rd  Mrs Jenkinson/Mrs Tilstone 96.1 

 

Whole school 

attendance 

93.3 

 

100% Attendance weekly award 

(RC) Saoirse Bingham (RMB) Woody Thorpe (1M) Archie Macro (1/2G) Joshua Harvey 

(2JT) Lola Guy (3H) James Burdett (3/4W) Callum Billard (4A) Eleanor Andrews (5R) 

Tiffanie Hitchen (5/6J) Charlie Barton (6C) Molly Kirk  
 

Football League Winners Performing Arts Showcase 

A huge well done to our Y5/6 football team who 

are 2017-2018 league winners! They have 

displayed excellent teamwork and 

sportsmanship throughout the year and end the 

year with this very well deserved accolade.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday afternoon saw a spectacular 

showcase of performing arts in school. We had 

two wonderful dances from our dance troup, 

beautiful singing from our young voices choir and 

a musical showcase from our clarinetists. We’ve 

had such wonderful comments from all that came 

to watch. A huge congratulations to all of the 

children for practising and performing so well. 

Year 6 Visit to the Fire Station – Safety Zone 

                                                                            The Year 6 children took part in a special  

                                                                             Nottinghamshire safety zone event on    

                                                                             Tuesday. Here they were reminded of the  

                                                                             importance of fire safety, water safety, 

                                                                              electrical safety and computer safety. 

Nursery and Reception – 3 Little Pigs Workshop 

Here are our Foundation Stage pupils having a  

wonderful time with their workshop from Mansfield 

Palace Theatre. They got to act out the story and  

take part in lots of drama ativities. 

Ice Pop Pop Up Shop House Point Targets 

Ice pops will be on sale again on Friday after 

school in the playground.  After the phenomenal 

success of last week we have double the amount 

this week. They will be on sale for 20p each. 

This Week’s House Point Target: 

Teamwork – To work hard as part of a 

team. 
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